
Dear Alums and Friends of the University of Wyoming:

I am proud to announce that I have accepted a position as Director of Development for Planned 

Giving at the University of Wyoming Foundation.  I will be the primary liaison between the Foundation 

and the UWYO College of Law, and will be assisting philanthropists in their leaving legacy gifts to the 

greater University through their wills, trusts and retirement plans.

I am a fourth generation Wyomingite, and a Cheyenne native.  I am a UW alum with a degree in 

Spanish and a graduate degree in law.  I practiced family and criminal law in Cheyenne after law 

school before beginning at the Foundation.  Before law school, I worked in the construction and oil 

fi eld heavy equipment industry in Cheyenne, and also brokered insurance around Wyoming.  I love 

exploring Wyoming’s backroads and highways, and it’s a good bet you’ll catch me on the ski slopes 

during the winter!  I am passionate about connecting with people, particularly my fellow Wyomingites.

I am thrilled to begin my career at the UW Foundation.  The University has been instrumental in 

o� ering my family endless opportunities around our state.  My grandfather attended law school 

here in Laramie, and went on to sit on the Wyoming Supreme Court.  Almost all of my mother’s 

eight brothers and sisters attended UW, and went on to be successful engineers, educators and 

entrepreneurs.  My sister and I both attended UW for at least our undergraduate degrees.  I believe 

most of us share similar connections and stories related to this terrifi c institution of learning.  

I look forward to meeting and working with you.  Please contact me at 307-766-1801 or brose6@

uwyo.edu if you would like to know more about my role at the Foundation, or if I can be of any 

assistance to you.
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